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QUANTITATIVE  IMMUNOHISTOCHEMISTRY 

                                                                IN DIGITAL PATHOLOGY

                                                                         Warsaw, 29. Nov. 2008

                                                                                   Institute of Tuberculosis and Lung Diseases
                                                                                                                                Warsaw, 2008-10-110

                                                           Honourable Speakers,

I would like to share with you a proposal of publication of the workshop lectures (full text papers) in the “Folia Histochemica et Cytobiologica” supplement 2009, on-line and CD version. 

I would appreciate your kind answer up till  31st October 2008. 

A deadline for sending full text papers is recommended for  31st December 2008.

The edition of the supplement is expected  in February 2009.

The required information for the Authors  from “Folia Histochemica et Cytobiologica” are enclosed. 

Thank You very much in advance for your contribution in addition of the Workshop Proceedings.

       With best regards,

Janina Slodkowska

                                                                                 Organizing Committee Chair

